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This bill directs $1 million in the rail service improvement account for a grant to the city of Grand 

Rapids towards study, design, and engineering in developing a freight rail line.  It requires collaboration 

with the Itasca County Regional Railroad Authority and an area economic develop nonprofit.  The rail 

service improvement account is the main funding source for the Minnesota Rail Service Improvement 

(MRSI) program administered by MnDOT. 


